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October 3, 2024 

Dear Parent or Guardian: 

The purpose of this letter is to notify you about important information regarding your child’s school and how its Title III funding is 

used. 

Per NRS 388.4077, the board of trustees of each school district shall post annually on its Internet website information on the manner 

in which the school district uses money received pursuant to Title III of the Every Student Succeeds Act of 2015, 20 U.S.C. §§ 6812 et 

seq.  Please review the information below regarding how Title III funds are used at our school. 

School Specific Actions 

ThrivePoint Academy is using allocated Title III funding to:  

Our school strategically uses Title III funds to enhance support for English Learners (ELs) in three key areas. First, we implement a 

comprehensive professional development program for educators, focusing on culturally responsive curricula and effective 

instructional strategies to improve ELs’ academic performance. Second, we foster family engagement by providing resources like ESL 

courses and community outreach initiatives, empowering parents to actively support their children's education. Lastly, Title III funds 

supplement our Language Instruction Educational Programs (LIEPs) by funding Edmentum licenses, which offer individualized 

learning paths tailored to ELs’ needs. This holistic approach aims to boost ELs’ language proficiency and overall academic success 

while fostering a supportive learning environment. 

For more information about the resources, specific strategies, and tailored school goals, please review the School Performance Plan 

on our school’s website. Additionally, our school’s rating report is available at nevadareportcard.nv.gov, or you may contact Diana 

Ballek at diana.ballek@thrivepointnevada.com. 

Lastly, parent and family engagement is critical to your child’s success. You are welcome and encouraged to become involved in the 

academic progress of your child's school. Please visit your child’s school for information about parent and family engagement 

opportunities. 

Sincerely, 

 
Vince Medina 

Principal, ThrivePoint Academy 
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